" GENERAL MOTORS CORPORATION

BROADWAY AT 57™ STREET
NEW YORK

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC RELATION,

-

Septermber 17, 1936,

Dear Amon:

I just want to tell you in black
and white what I told you there on Saturday -
that we all enjoyed our Fort Worth visit
hugely and came home with a genuine sense
of gratitude to you personally for the generous
way you handled our vigit, cowbining - as only
Amon Carter could - the desired social and
business benefits,

incerdly,

PGS

Paul ‘Willard Garret?

Mr, Amon G. Carter
President and Publisher
Fort VWorth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas.



